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B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N 

BELL CRAFT 
     Craft and Services Employees

 

Brothers & Sisters: 

This week we met again with the Company.  We made no progress on priority issues.  Talks resume 
next week in Ottawa. 
 
It is possible that your managers may speak to you regarding the state of negotiations. If that 
happens, we ask you to inform your Bargaining Committee immediately. 
 
There is strength in solidarity! 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Alain Portelance  Drew Wickens  Pieter Badenhorst 
Howard Law   Claude Brazeau  Alain Sévigny 
Alain Paradis   Ray Mortimer 
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